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How will the workshops work?

To ensure that sessions are run with the safety of students, teachers and WPO staff in mind, the

following precautions will be taken:
e There will be no contact between WPO staff and students, with WPO staff
members remaining at the front of the class for the duration of the session.
e Any resources provide by WPO staff will either be single-use only and will not need to be
returned at the end of the session (e.g. paper worksheets) or will be sterilised before the session
and taken away to be cleaned by WPO staff at the end of the session (e.g. laminated sheets).
e WPO staff will advise teachers in advance if any additional resources are required for the
session (e.g. paper, pens, other stationary, etc.) so that teachers can prepare.
e Activities will not necessitate large groups of students working together and movement
around the classroom will not be encouraged — activities will be either individual or pair-based to
keep contact between students to a minimum.
e Prior to any session, WPO staff will liaise with teachers to ensure that the school’s specific
COVID-19 policies are adhered to — WPO are happy to adapt sessions so that schools can be
confident that all precautions are being taken.
e Teachers, where applicable, can advise WPO staff of any additional needs to be considered,
so that all students can benefit from the session — WPO can adapt resources accordingly.
e As WPO will keep the number of WPO staff and Student Ambassadors entering the school to
a minimum, we will require support from teachers to encourage engagement and manage
behaviour.



